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08/11/2014

Dear Managing Trustees,
Greetings from Good Shepherd Homes (GSH)!

We are very grateful to Mukul Madhav Foundation for your generous donation of Rs 46,000/- for the
education fees of Parvati and Jaya.

Your support has come at a crucial time and will help both the girls complete their Bsc Nursing from
Eshwaribai College of Nursing, Secunderebad.

We once again extend our sincere gratitude for your generous and timely help.

Thanking You,
Yours' Sincerely,

Krupa Sethuraman
GSH Communciations Manager
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